
	 	 	 	 	 	 


	 	 	 


Parent Association Meeting Minutes 
April 12, 2018 
9am - 10:30am 

Mt. Nebo Campus Student Union 

I. Meeting Called to Order 

	 	 *	 The meeting was called to order by Shawna Haynes.


	 	 *	 Shawna Haynes opened us in prayer.


	 	 *	 The following were in attendance: Shawna Haynes, Vicki 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 Bonzo, Tracy Jennings, Angie Nacey, Kathy Chopp, Christine Kaniecki, 	 	
	 	 	 Tonja Johnson, Jodi Fleishman, Sarah Detar, Kristy Sosso, Joyce Ricci, 

	 	 	 Rebecca Martelli, Carrie Powers, Chris Simonette, Mandy Jabbour	 	
	 	 	 

II. Introductions 

	 	 *	 Shawna introduced Chris Simonette, from the Mount Nebo campus, as 	 	
	 	 	 the new Spirit Wear Coordinator. 

 

III. Budget 

	 	 *	 Reported by Shawna Haynes for Jenna LoDico. There was about a 	 	
	 	 	 $1600 balance prior to the ice skating event for which about $300 went 

	 	 	 to purchase hot chocolate and donut holes. There are also outstanding 	 	
	 	 	 receipts from the teacher luncheon to be recorded on the next budget 	 	
	 	 	 report. There will also be an addition of $139.32 for Spirit Wear sales.


	 	 *	 As in past years it has been agreed upon that the Parent Association 

	 	 	 will tithe $100 to an Eden family in need. This year it has been decided 	 	
	 	 	 to bless one family at each campus. Funds leftover after this will carry 	 	
	 	 	 over to cover fall expenses such as new student t-shirts for the picnic 

	 	 	 and spirit wear for cash and carry sales.      	


IV. Berkeley Hills Update-Sarah Detar  

	 	 *	 Teacher luncheon to take place April 19th. It will be a luau theme.




V. Wexford Update-Tracy Jennings  

	 	 *	 Teacher luncheon on March 21st went well. They did a garden theme and

	 	 	 served a variety of salads. One note for next year is to make sure there is 

	 	 	 some sort of “just meat” for any men who may be present ;) 

	 	 

VI.	 Mount Nebo Update-Rebecca Martelli 

	 	 *	 Teacher Luncheon to take place April 18th. Note for Teacher Luncheon 	 	
	 	 	 desserts in the future is to have a variety of “grab and go” options rather 		
	 	 	 than something that requires a plate and fork.

	 	 

	 	 *	 Date sill needs to be decided on for the senior cap and gown group 	 	
	 	 	 picture. This will be announced at the next PA meeting.


	 	 *	 Just as last year, the PA will mail the picture home over the summer 

	 	 	 rather than hand it out at the senior breakfast. This was well received 

	 	 	 last year.	 	 

	 	 	 

VII. Updates on upcoming events and review of recent events 

	 	 *	 Spirit Wear Sale that took place March 5th-20th made $139.32. Delivery 

	 	 	 at each campus went very smoothly.


	 	 *	 Elementary Skate that was held on March 23rd went well. Not as many in 
	 	 	 attendance as last year. All 500 donut holes were consumed!  


VII. Other agenda items and closing 

*	 Note that next month’s meeting will be May 3rd


	 	 *	 Opportunities to serve next year include Vice President as well as 

	 	 	 Secretary.


	 	 *	 Discussions are being had about an Ambassadors Club to help connect

	 	 	 new Eden families with current Eden families. Update to come in May.	 	 



